
 

August 3, 2016 

 

BEL Advisory on Approaching Tropical Storm Earl 
 
 

Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) advises the public that there continues to be illegal and 

hazardous connections that threaten public safety.  Therefore, there may be a need to 

disconnect power supply in certain areas of the country, due to hazards caused by illegal or 

improper electrical connections.   

 

To safeguard lives, BEL has connected over 400 households countrywide, under the “Connecting 

Homes Improving Lives” program, since the flooding last year. The Company continues to 

encourage the public countrywide to apply to the program for safe and legal connection.  

 

BEL also reminds the public that, in the event there is loss of power supply due to damages 

caused by the approaching storm, the Company will only dispatch crews to conduct repairs and 

power restoration works as soon as the “All Clear” is given and it is safe to do so.   

 

BEL advisories are available via radio and television stations, Facebook and SMS notifications.  

 

BEL encourages the public to report damages to the power system by calling 0-800-BEL-CARE 

(0-800-235-2273) or sending a direct message to BEL’s Facebook page.  

 
 

-END- 
 


